
Minister Dacic in talks with Governor of the Council of Europe Development Bank (CEB)
Tuesday, 02 October 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today with Mr. Rolf Wenzel, Governor of the Council of Europe Development Bank, and the
CEB delegation, who are on a working visit to Belgrade.
  
In the cordial talks, progress in the implementation of the Regional Housing Programme was
commended and underlined by both sides as an example of good practice towards the
resolution of the displacement issue.

Also underscored was the importance of the CEB's involvement in various projects carried out
in the Republic of Serbia, including the financing of projects for the reconstruction of healthcare
facilities as key among them.
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